
Tuscola Students Place Top 10 In The State 
At The NC FBLA State Leadership Conference 

 
 

 
 
 
Three Tuscola students placed top 10 in the state in their competitive event at the North 
Carolina Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) State Leadership Conference, which 
was held in Greensboro on March 22-24, 2012. 
 
Edward Donnahoe (left) competed in Introduction to Technology Concepts, Alexandria Lahm 
(middle) placed 3rd in Business Law, and Ashley Ramsey (right) competed in Personal 
Finance.  Alexandria Lahm qualified to compete in the FBLA National Leadership Conference 
to be held in San Antonio, TX on June 29 – July 2, 2012. 
 
FBLA is a Career and Technical Student Organization in which students are given further 
opportunity to develop character, citizenship, technical leadership, and teamwork – all skills 
that are essential for the workforce and/or further education. 
 
 


